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To Approve:

This petition is found to be consistent with the Northeast District Plan (1996) based on
the information from the staff analysis and the public hearing, and because:

e The plan recommends institutional and office uses for this site.

Therefore, we find this petition to be reasonable and in the public interest, based on the
information from the staff analysis and the public hearing, and because:

e This site proposes up to 50,000 square feet of facilities to accommodate uses
including health clinics, offices, financial institutions, and laboratories.

e These uses are in accordance with the Northeast District Plan (1996) goal of
providing a variety of job types to retain a strong employment base in this area.

e This proposal will increase access to health care access for surrounding residents.

e The proposal commits to pedestrian access and connectivity by proposing a 12-foot
multi-use path on Mallard Creek Road and a minimum 6-foot sidewalk along
Penninger Circle.

To Deny:

This petition is found to be consistent with the Northeast District Plan (1996) based on
the information from the staff analysis and the public hearing, and because:

e The plan recommends institutional and office uses for this site.
However, we find this petition to not be reasonable and in the public interest based on the
information from the staff analysis and the public hearing, and because:

e (To be explained by the Zoning Committee)

Motion:

Approve or Deny
Maker:

2N\D;

Vote:
Dissenting:
Recused:




